
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

 

 

It is the mission of the Warrior Run School District to provide an educational program in a safe environment 
that ensures students the opportunity to reach their fullest potential. Unfortunately, some students have health 
issues that may interfere with their ability to reach their fullest potential without medical attention. It is for this 
reason, that the school district maintains policies and procedures to assist those in need of medical intervention. 

 
Students who have a medical issue such as diabetes, asthma, seizures, or allergies (those requiring use of an epi- 
pen) should complete a school health care plan. Students who need to take medications at school should 
complete a school medication form. These forms can be obtained from the nurse at your child’s school or from 
the nurse’s web page on the Warrior Run website (​www.wrsd.org​). 

 

Should your child have any type of physical or mental impairment that may impede your child’s learning, 
please note this on your child’s online registration form. 

 
Please review your child’s school agenda for all health room policies, including state mandated health 
screenings, immunization requirements, and illness protocols. Contact your school nurse or school 
administrator with any questions. Thank you for your attention to this matter. With your assistance, we can 
achieve the most advantageous learning environment for your child. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
The Warrior Run School District Nursing Staff 

 
 

   

Elementary School Middle School High School 
301 Pine Street 4860 Susquehanna Trail 4800 Susquehanna Trail 
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Warrior Run School District is an Equal Opportunity Employer 
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